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Limited Submission Grant Opportunity: Firehouse Subs Public Safety Foundation Grant
Application due April 13, 2021 (internal abstract deadline - March 15, 2021)

Bensman, Sheila Marie <sheila.bensman@wright.edu>
Mon 3/1/2021 10:36 AM
To:  Fac-L <fac-l@wright.edu>

This message is for faculty contemplating applying for funding under the Firehouse Subs
Public Safety Foundation Grant Application. 

 

What does the Firehouse Subs Public Safety Foundation support?

Our Mission is to impact the lifesaving capabilities, and the lives of local heroes and their
communities. This is accomplished by providing lifesaving equipment and prevention education
tools to first responders and public safety organizations. All requests must fall within our
Foundation's funding guidelines which can be found on our website
via firehousesubsfoundation.org/about-us/funding-areas. 

Can my organization submit multiple grant applications?

No, the Foundation does not accept more than one grant request per organization. The
Foundation is unable to make exceptions to this rule.

Is the Firehouse Subs Public Safety Foundation grant a matching grant?

There are no matching funds involved in our organization’s grants program.

If my request is more or less than $20,000 will it be denied?

$15,000-$25,000 is a guideline. Requests exceeding $50,000 will not be accepted. 

How can accredited schools apply for scholarship funding?

Accredited schools can apply for scholarship funding in support of firefighter, law enforcement
or emergency medical (paramedic or EMT) programs by completing the online grant
applications via grants.firehousesubs.com.

 
Because of the above restrictions, Research and Sponsored Programs is requesting that all
those interested in applying for this program submit an abstract for their project to Sheila
Bensman by Monday, March 15, 2021.  This will enable us to ensure that the university does
not submit more than the allotted number of proposals for our institution.  If the number of
abstracts we receive exceeds the number of proposals we are allowed to submit, we will advise
the relevant faculty on how a nomination selection will be determined and how to proceed with
the submission of the proposal.

 
Thank you, 

Sheila Bensman, CRA
Director, Pre-Award
Office of Research and Sponsored Programs
Wright State University
3640 Colonel Glenn Hwy.
380 University Hall

http://firehousesubsfoundation.org/about-us/funding-areas
http://grants.firehousesubs.com/
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Dayton, OH 45435
P:  937-775-2297
F:  937-775-3781
E:  sheila.bensman@wright.edu
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